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São Paulo, March 18th, 2020. 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

Regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, the Brazilian Association for the Fish and Seafood 

Promotion - ABRAPES comes to communicate that all its associated companies are 

aware of the Brazilian Ministry of Health’s guidelines and are adopting measures to 

prevent coronavirus spread. Our members work to ensure the availability of fish and 

seafood at points of sale. We emphasize that, to date, there is no record of infected 

employees. 

 

Therefore, we reaffirm our commitment to securely guarantee the supply of fish and 

seafood to the population.  

 

BRAZILIAN ASSOCIATION FOR THE FISH AND SEAFOOD PROMOTION 


